


     
  

    
      

  
  

   
  

 

 

   
  
   

     

            

      

             
         

              
              

             
               

                  
                

              
                    

              
            

               
                

           
            

               
    

              

  









From: Steve Littlejohn
To: Comments
Subject: PUBLIC HEARING
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 12:57:21 PM

To whom it may concern:

Please deny the appeal from AVE. In addition to the fact that you were
so right to deny it, we have not been able to review the EIR, so it's
not even possible to approve it.

Thank you

Steve Littlejohn

Agoura Hills






